
 

North Surrey Natter 

Visit to Wings Museum 

Thursday 13th June 2024 

The north Surrey Natter is visiting the Wings Museum on 13th June. The day will start 

with a lunch time Natter and lunch followed by the museum visit early afternoon. 

 

The Wings Museum is a fascinating 
collection of aircraft, recovered relics 
and wartime displays. Our visit will 
include a tour of the museum workshop 
where aircraft restoration projects are 
undertaken and currently includes part 
of a B25 Mitchell Bomber. 

The Wings Museum includes displays featuring: 

• The Bomber Campaign 

• Fighter Offensive 

• D Day and Beyond 

• The Home Front, Blitz and Battle of 
Britain 

• WWll Radios  

The museum actively recovers crashed WWll aircraft and includes some interesting displays. 

It has recently acquired a DUKW amphibious vehicle.  

The museum is located between Balcombe and Handcross providing easy access. More 

information on their website https://www.wingsmuseum.co.uk/  

Wings Museum, Unit 1, Bucklands Farm, Brantridge Lane, Near Balcombe, West Sussex 

RH17 6JT. Museum entrance £12.50 or £11.00 for over 60s and this includes workshop tour. 

Our lunchtime Natter will be at the ‘Frog 
and Nightgown’ pub, Faygate Horsham, 
RH12 4SS. 

We meet at the pub for lunch at 12.00, 
departing at 2.00 to arrive at the museum 
for our 2.30 visit. 

The pub offers a choice of sandwiches, 
pizzas or hot main dishes and regularly 
hosts car club meetings. 

 

If you would like to be part of the Natter group, send an email to: 

John Morgan - northsurrey@mgccse.co.uk or phone 07802 770025 for more information. 

https://www.wingsmuseum.co.uk/
mailto:northsurrey@mgccse.co.uk

